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 Welcome to our November 
Newsletter! 
 
Remembrance 
Thank you to all the families who joined 
staff and pupils in our recent 
Remembrance Rommemoration. This 
year we have raised £36.23 for the 
Scottish Poppy Appeal. 
 

 
Goodbye 
This term we said goodbye to Mrs 
Jonker who is moving on to a new post. 
The P4s presented some flowers, 
chocolates and cards to Mrs Jonker on 
the behalf of the school. We wish Mrs 
Jonker all the best for the future. 

 

 
P1-4 Bin Clip Project 
P1-4 recently wrote letters to Ellon 
Library to obtain bin clips for interested 
members of the school community. They 
were delighted to receive a delivery of 

bin clips and to distribute these to those 
who requested a clip. 

  
 
Christmas Raffle 
We look forward to welcoming all 
families and interested community 
members to the Christmas Raffle draw 
in school at 2pm on Monday 19th 
December 2022. Come along to enjoy a 
mince pie, to see if you have won a 
prize in the raffle and to join the children 
in their preparation for the festive 
season! 
 
Ellon Parish Church  
We look forward to joining with Slains 
School to visit Ellon Parish Church for a 
Christmas Service on Tuesday 20th 
December at 10am. We would like to 
invite all interested family members to 
join us at the church. If you have not 
already done so, please let us know by 
email if you intend to join us, so that we 
can advise the church of expected 
numbers. 
 
Food Bank Appeal 
We would like to invite all families to 
make a small donation of non-perishable 
food on the day of the Christmas Raffle. 



 
 

We will be donating any items received 
to the Community Larder at Ellon Parish 
Church during our visit to the church the 
following day.  

 
 
Christmas Raffle Sales 
Thank you to all families who have 
supported the school with selling raffle 
tickets and in donating raffle prizes. A 
big well done to Yvette and Caleb who 
recently sold £160 of raffle tickets! 

 
Thank you 
Many thanks to the Tipperty Parent 
Group for their recent donation of bark 
for the Cosy Corner. Many thanks to the 
Comery family and the Stewart family for 
moving and dispersing the bark. Thanks 
also go to the many families who offered 
support.  

 
 

Tesco Bags of Help 
The Tipperty Parent Group were 
delighted to be awarded £1000 from 
Tesco Bags of Help towards the 
purchase of new technology for the 
school. We would like to thank all those 
who contributed towards the token 
collection in Tesco. Thank you for your 
support!  
 
Tipperty Parent Group 
The next meeting of the Tipperty Parent 
Group will be held at Tipperty School on 
Wednesday 11th January at 6.30pm. We 
would be delighted to welcome all 
parents and carers to this meeting. 

 
100 Club Winners-Congratulations! 

November 

£25 Richard Porteous 

£15 Harris Park 

£10 Linda Macdonald 

Important Dates 
Christmas show Tuesday 13th 

December, 11am 
and 1.45pm 

Christmas Raffle  Monday 19th 
December 2pm 

Trip to Ellon Parish 
Church  

Tuesday 20th 
December 10am 

Christmas Party P5-7 Tuesday 20th 
December PM 

Christmas Party P1-4 Wednesday 21st 
December PM 

Last Day of Term Thursday 22nd 
December 2022 

Christmas Holidays Friday 23rd 
December to Friday 

6th January inclusive. 

Please get in touch if you have queries 
about the content of this newsletter! 
 
Miss C Buchan, Head Teacher 


